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’f’ort rail could save fuel 1f

it hauls both rigs, cargo

No sooner than the $1 billion Big Dig
gets started, the Port of Miami puts its
rail project on fast track, another $45
million for the port. The final step is to
begin the proposed $1 billion recon-
struction of 836. Together these projects
will cost $2.045 billion.

Having been a bridge tender for the
port 40 years ago, I fully comprehend
the need for the train tracks. I cannot
comprehend the necessity of a tunnel
other than serving the rich and famous
who want to live downtown-Bayside.

The real issue is the future of cargo
trains in the US. Miami could have been the
shining example of how to resurrect the
industry. One locomotive can do the horse-
power of 40 tractor-trailer rigs. There’s a
lot of diesel fuel going up into smoke with
all those rigs on our roadways.

The train industry needs flatcars that
can accommodate not only. piggybacks
but also the tractor-trailer combos on the
single flatbed. Transporting tractor-trailer
rigs works best on short hauls (200-300
miles) and overnight runs (600-800
miles). The driver goes along with this
rig in a separate passenger car. The cost
to the driver is what he saves on diesel
fuel. Rather than paying $200 at the
pump, he pays $200 for the truck-ticket
and enjoys the ride or overnight sleep.

The key to the system is that intensive
labor of loading and unloading contain-
ers is eliminated as the drivers move
their rigs on and off the flatbeds at the
depot. Millions, ifnot billions, of gallons
of diesel fuel are saved.

Robert Fournier
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